

FRANKLIN BOROUGH SCHOOL

Back-to-School Night 2015

Grades 5-8

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Do you remember what it was like to be in middle school? Times have certainly changed! It is amazing what our fifth through eighth grade students are capable of accomplishing. I invite you to come to school and experience a day in the life of a middle school student. It all happens at our **2015 Back-to-School Night**.

When: Wednesday, September 16, 2015

Where: Franklin Borough School Auditorium

Time: 6:30 p.m.

The evening will begin in the auditorium with a brief, informative meeting. You will learn about the new program, The Leader in Me, which will be the theme of the 2015-2016 school year. You will then follow your child's schedule to get an idea of how middle school students spend the day. (Don't forget to wear comfortable shoes so that you can easily navigate the stairs!)

The focus of the evening is to get acquainted with the curriculum and procedures of each class. If you would like to discuss specific concerns regarding your child, you can arrange a meeting with the teacher by asking for an appointment while you are visiting, leaving a message on the teacher's school voice mail, or by calling the school office at 973-827-9775 ext. 210 to arrange a convenient time for a meeting to take place.

Great things are happening at Franklin Borough School! Come and discover them on **Wednesday** evening, **September 17th.** I hope to see you soon.

Sincerely,

Patricia J. Pfeil, Ed.D.

Principal

